
Principal, Upper Hay River School – Kim Brown 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Kim Brown as 
Principal at Upper Hay River School.  Kim began her teaching career 
with the Fort Vermilion School Division in 2001 at Rainbow Lake 
School.  Since 2002 she has taught at Spirit of the North Community 
School and Florence MacDougall Community School where she began 
her administrative career as Assistant Principal in 2018.  Kim is 
currently working towards completing her Masters of Education. 
 

“I am very excited to be joining the Upper Hay River School team in the 

role of Principal. This school community has a rich and vibrant culture 

that I am honoured to be joining. I look forward to meeting the staff, 

families and students and am committed to building upon the amazing 

work that is already being done.” 

 


